
From: Stephen Smith [mailto:Stephen.Smith@aigroup.com.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 13 June 2017 3:00 PM 
To: Chambers - Gostencnik DP 

Cc: Margaret Hogan; Sally Taylor; Michael Nguyen; Lorraine Cassin 
Subject: RE: AM2016/33 - Graphic Arts Printing and Publsihing Award 

 
Dear Deputy President, 
 
With regard to the AMWU’s claim for an amendment to the competencies referred to in the above 
Award, discussions are continuing between Ai Group and the AMWU about the matter. The issues 
are complex given the current and proposed linkages between the Award and the Printing and 
Graphic Arts Training Package. 
 
The parties intend to meet again over the next few weeks and request that the Commission give the 
parties the opportunity to continue the discussions to ascertain whether an agreed position is able 
to be reached.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Stephen Smith 

Head of National Workplace Relations Policy 

 

The Australian Industry Group 
51 Walker St, North Sydney 2060 
T: 02 9466 5521 
F: 02 9466 5599  
M: 0418 461183 
E: stephen.smith@aigroup.com.au 

www.aigroup.com.au  
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